AH Committee

From: Raymond Lopes <xx1281xx@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 5:48 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes)(Independent Development of

Makila Farms; Lahaina AH-1(3)Sub(3)

Chair Tasha Kama - Housing Committee
Maui County Council

Kalana O Maui Building, 8th Floor

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

RE: Support Makila Farms!

| support this project simply because not only will it create jobs it will also give a chance for low income families to own
their own home local and non local alike. I like the fact that it has its own water source as well as the approach taken
towards fire hazard concerns by installing more fire hydrants as well as having easy access for emergency services in the
event of an emergency. Its also a plus that the plan solves the run off of excess water running into the ocean issue.
Overall | can't find any reason not to be in favor for this project and hope that it becomes a reality followed by more just
like it!

Sincerely,
Raymond Lopes



